
YEAR SIX 

This past week, we have been read-

ing ’The Vanishing Rainforest’ as 

our stimulus for out next piece of 

narrative writing. We have been 

busy collating ideas and planning our very own 

piece about a native tribesman who witnesses 

the impact of deforestation on their homeland. 

This work will build on our 

previous setting descriptions 

which were fantastic.  

Here is an example of the 

amazing writing that Year 6 

are producing.  

Under the Canopy 

In our Topic lessons over the past two weeks, 

we have been diving deeper into the Rainforest. 

We have been comparing the lives of children 

who live in the Favela and those who live 

amongst indigenous tribes within the Amazon. 

The students have gained a monumental 

amount of knowledge and will be using this to 

write a balanced argument regarding deforesta-

tion and inter-

vention in the 

Rainforest. We 

look forward to 

sharing these 

with you. 

 Dates for the diary : 
 Poetry Parents’ Café: Friday 7th October 9-10 

 Parents’ Evenings: 19th and 20th October 

 Speedy Mathematicians! 

We’ve been testing ourselves and stretching our 

brains in both Place Value and Core Calculations 

over the past few weeks.  It has been a good oppor-

tunity to brush up our skills and 

learn some new efficient methods 

to increase our speed as well as 

accuracy of calculation.  

Music and PE 

In our Music sessions, we have been learning all about 

rhythms in music, looking in-depth at the song ’Happy’. 

The students really come alive in these session and we 

have some talented drummers and musicians among 

us. 

Over the past few weeks in PE, we have been develop-

ing our balance and agility indoors which we have ap-

plied these skills to our outdoor lessons in Football. It 

is truly a joy to watch confidence and skill grow and a 

‘can do’ attitude . 

Important Information  

Bevan PE days  

Outdoor– Wednesday  

Indoor– Thursday 

Malala PE Days  

Outdoor– Monday 

Indoor—Wednesday  

Tabei PE Days  

Outdoor– Tuesday  

Indoor– Friday  

Please ensure correct PE kit is worn and long hair 

is tied back.  

Plea for Books 

Having a clear-out?  

If you have any children’s books that you 

would like to donate to the school, we would be eter-

nally grateful. Just send any unwanted books in with 

your child to their class. 


